Dear Parents,
Due to recent struggles your student has had with the math content before break, and given the level of difficulty of our next math unit, I am recommending that your student attend regular math tutoring.  Math tutoring will be in my classroom (304) every Tuesday morning from 7:15 – 7:45am and every Thursday after school from 3:15 – 3:45pm.  These sessions will provide your student with an extra review of the standards we have already covered in class, as well as better prepare them for upcoming lessons.  Additionally, it will provide them with even more one-on-one instruction.  

Tutoring will begin next week on Tuesday, January 14th.  

Please fill out the below permission slip and have your student return it to Mrs. Hirsch by Wednesday, January 8th, 2014:
[bookmark: _GoBack]
My student 				 has permission to attend math tutoring with Mrs. Hirsch as listed below. (Please check one of the following):
· My student can attend Thursdays and Tuesday tutoring
· My student can only attend Thursday tutoring
· My student can only attend Tuesday morning tutoring
· These days/times do not work for my student and our family schedule.  I understand that I will need to make other arrangements to help my student with the math content.
												
Parent Signature								Date											

